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Since 2021 TechnoServe through the WIN program has been supporting the
National Authority for Professional Education (ANEP) with the introduction of
gender-sensitive approaches in the training of trainers modules, this initiative aims to
ensure greater efficiency and respect for gender equality in the teaching and learning
process in technical vocational education. Check out the video [here]

WIN's intervention in collaboration with the International Youth Foundation (IYF),
MUVA, ESSOR, and Unidos Para Ajudar (UPA), aims to revise the existing ANEP
curriculum and suggested adding entrepreneurial skills training for young
entrepreneurs and gender awareness training sessions to reduce the gap in access
to jobs or the ability to start a business between men and women.

Once the life skills curriculum was approved by ANEP, the consortium also
developed a training manual to help teachers follow the curriculum and ensure a
level of quality and cohesion of the content.

A training of trainers (ToT) session was also held tot 92 trainers nationwide to equip
them with facilitation techniques. In addition to this ToT session, video lessons were
developed, where each of the techniques are demonstrated.

https://www.technoserve.org/our-work/where-we-work/mozambique/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LVv27UmqQDQ

